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Cover photos by George D.  Gann:  Top: mahogany mistletoe 
(Phoradendron rubrum), a tropical species that grows only on Key 
Largo, and one of South Florida’s rarest species. Mahogany 
poachers and habitat loss in the 1970s brought this species to 
near extinction in South Florida.  Bottom: fuzzywuzzy airplant 
(Tillandsia pruinosa), a tropical epiphyte that grows in several 
conservation areas in and around the Big Cypress Swamp.  This 
and other rare epiphytes are threatened by poaching, hydrological 
change, and exotic pest plant invasions.   
 
Funding for Rare Plants of South Florida was provided by The 
Elizabeth Ordway Dunn Foundation, National Fish and Wildlife 
Foundation, and the Steve Arrowsmith Fund. 
 
Major funding for the Floristic Inventory of South Florida, the 
research program upon which this manual is based, was provided 
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